
  

 

15.12.2022 
 

MOST URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

It has come to the notice of the Board that certain unscrupulous elements have created 
a website resembling to the official CBSE website www.cbse.gov.in 
  
This fake website has been created with the address https://cbsegovt.com/ and is 
blatantly duping unsuspecting students, schools and parents by sending messages to 
deposit money for creating and downloading the admit card for CBSE Class X and XII 
2023 Examinations.  
 
Therefore, the general public and stakeholders are hereby cautioned to be extremely 
careful and not respond to any such fake messages and websites. The Board does not 
take any fees directly from any students or parents for downloading Admit Cards.  
 
For any information and updates stakeholders may visit Board official website 
www.cbse.gov.in only.  
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